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School Council Meeting Agenda 

November 18, 2015 

Dear School Council Members, 

The following items have been set for the upcoming School Council Meeting Agenda: 

1. Review PARCC data from last year 

2. Assess areas of concern from the data 

3. School Improvement Plan Review:  Changes from last meeting. 

4. Next meeting date: January 13, 2016 at 3:30 PM 

Thank you again for your support and commitment to our success. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      Patrick J. Higgins 

      Principal 

 

 

 

  


